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SCHOOL DIARY 

WELCOME BACK 
I do hope that everyone had a good summer holiday and that you are all ready for the start of another 
exciting year. The school enjoys incredible support from you the parents, and I am confident this will 
continue for the benefit of all the children in the school. 
 

Parents Information Evening - REMINDER 
We are holding parents’ information evenings where you will have an opportunity to hear about what 
your child will be learning in their new year at school. Year 6 and Year 5 took place on Tuesday and 
Wednesday this week, and the remaining evenings have been arranged for the following dates: 
Year 4  Thursday, 6 September, 3.30-4.15pm  

Year 3  Friday, 7 September, 3.30-4.15pm 

Year 2  Monday, 10 September, 3.30-4.15pm  

Year 1  Tuesday, 11 September, 3.30-4.15pm 

We hope as many parents as possible are able to attend. 
 
After School Clubs 
After School clubs will start back on the following dates next term: 
Golf Club (Year 1 to 6) - Tuesday, 11 September 
Mr Bailey, the golf tutor, has asked that subscription are paid termly rather than weekly.  As there are 6 
weeks in Term 1 the subscription will be £30.00.  Payments should be given to Mr Bailey in a sealed 
envelope marked with your child’s name. 
Football Team Practice (Eastry Football Team Players) - Wednesday, 12 September 
Scooter Club (Year 1 to 6) - Thursday, 13 September 
Football Club (Year 1 to 6) - Friday, 14 September 
Netball Club  (Year 3 to 6) -  Monday, 17 September 
Please note that Dance Club will not be running this term but we hope to bring some new and exciting 
clubs to you later in the year. 
If you are interested in joining any of the After School Clubs please speak to the school office. 

Book Reviews 

I would like to continue with our feature on book reviews written by children this year as this helps to 

encourage other children to read a book that your child may have enjoyed. If your child has read a 

book over the summer holidays and would like to write a review this can be emailed or given to me at 

school, or handed in to the school office. 

Many thanks, Mrs K Plant, SENCO (k.plant@eastry.kent.sch.uk) 



OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 

School Attendance 
The children have today brought home a guide for parents concerning school attendance.  Please can  
parents take time to read this guide which explains when children should and should not attend school, 
the impact their absence can have on their education and parents legal obligation to their child’s school 
attendance. The school takes seriously every child’s attendance which is closely monitored to help 
ensure that their education is not impacted by low attendance. If you have any further questions 
concerning this guide please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Lost Property 
We had some keys handed in at the end of last term that were found in the school car park and a watch 
handed in that was found in the Gun Park. Please ask at the school office if you think either of these may 
be yours. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  10.9.18 

MONDAY   

Netball Club No 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club Yes 

WEDNESDAY   
Football Team 
Practise Yes 

THURSDAY   

Scooter Club Yes 

FRIDAY   

Football Club Yes 

If you are interested in joining 
any of our After School Clubs, 
please ask at the school office – 
thank you. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Tim Halling 
Headteacher 


